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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six Months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please contact the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 
 



SACRED HEART PARISH November 24, 2019 
FORT WAYNE, INDIANA  

 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday 
Nov. 24 

8:00 AM                  
10:00 AM 

Twenty-fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
John A. Zengel + 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
Nov. 25 
 

7:00 AM 

St. Catherine, Virgin & Martyr 
 
 
Edward Anderson + 

Tuesday  
Nov. 26 

 
7:00 AM 

St. Sylvester, Abbot 
 
  
Intentio Celebrantis 

Wednesday 
Nov. 27 

 
6:00 PM 

Feria 
 
 
Intentio Celebrantis 

Thursday 
Nov. 28 

 
9:00 AM 

Feria 
 
 
Intentio Celebrantis 

Friday 
Nov. 29 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria 
 
 
Dana Jackson 

Saturday 
Nov. 30 
 

9:00 AM 

St. Andrew, Apostle 
 
 
Joseph Pfeiffer 

Sunday 
Dec. 1 

8:00 AM                  
10:00 AM 

First Sunday of Advent 
 
Alex Pfeiffer  
Pro Populo 

Please join your fellow parishioners for  
coffee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on 

the first Sunday of the month, or after the 
10:00 AM  Mass on the first and third  

Sundays of the month.  This is also the time 
to visit our small lending library of good  

Catholic books and media.   
This is located just across from the  
bathrooms in the school basement. 

Albrecht Dürer — The Four Horsemen of the 
Apocalypse (ca. 1498) 
 
SUMMARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS  
(see announcements for details) 
Dec. 6—Young Ladies’ Sodality 
Dec. 6,7—First Friday and First Saturday 
Dec. 13—Troops of St. George 
Dec. 20—Militia of St. Joseph 
 
THURSDAY, NOV. 28 
Due to the secular holiday, Mass will be offered at 
9:00 AM this Thursday. 
 
The Regina Caeli Schola at Sacred Heart is in need of 
new choir members. The only requirement is the ability 
to match pitch. We meet on Sunday mornings at 8:30 am 
for practice and once a month on Saturday morning after 
9:00 am Mass. Please prayerfully consider participating in 
this vital ministry. If interested or have any questions 
contact Teresa Smith at 260-820-1662 or email 
teresaLsmith2000@yahoo.com. 



YOUNG LADIES’ SODALITY 
The Young Ladies’ Sodality will meet on Friday, 
December 6 at 4 p.m. in the school building. 
The sodality aims to help girls grow in their faith 
and learn to live the liturgical year while also cultivating 
good friendships. Each meeting includes a short talk by 
our Pastor as well as a craft activity related to the 
month’s topic. All girls of the parish ages 6 and older are 
welcome. For more information, please contact 
Barbara: bpestritto@gmail.com 
 
SECULAR VS. RELIGIOUS HOLIDAYS — 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Parishioners are reminded that the secular holiday 
celebrated this week has no connection to the Catholic 
church’s liturgical cycle, specifically to the Christmas 
cycle, which runs from Dec. 25 through Feb. 2, the feast 
of Candlemas.   
 
CONVEYING SUPERNATURAL REALITIES 
From The Case for Liturgical Restoration, Joseph Shaw,  
editor (Angelico Press, 2019) p. 239. Thanks to Angelico Press 
for giving permission. 
   Turning to the question of human and Christian 
values, the Directory [1973 Directory for Masses with 
Children] seeks above all to avoid the boredom of 
incomprehension by directing children's attention to 
themes they can more easily understand. Experience has 
indicated another danger, however: of boredom arising 
from banality. What is most engaging for children, in 
fact, is the intriguing: like a traditional children's story, 
something should have depths beyond what is 
immediately understood, promising greater 
comprehension from close attention. “Understanding” 
here must be separated from the idea of “being able to 
articulate,” since many of our most important 
experiences are those that cannot be fully, or at all, 
articulated. As Louis Bouyer noted “The main business 
of the liturgy is not to teach us this or that lesson easily 
converted into pat formulas; it is to place the faithful, 
without them quite knowing how, into a certain state of 
mind which it would be perfectly fruitless to try to 
recreate by explaining it.” 
   These observations help us to imagine what children 
might have made of the liturgical or paraliturgical 
experiences in which Scripture shows them to have been 
included. They were called to hear the solemn 
proclamation of the law at the command of Moses: 
“And the people being all assembled together, both men 
and women, children and strangers, that are within thy 
gates: that hearing they may learn, and fear the Lord your 

God, and keep, and fulfill all the words of this law.” 
 
The very first TROOPS OF SAINT GEORGE troop 
has been officially established in Northeastern 
Indiana! TSG looks a lot like Boy Scouts, but is 
completely different. It's a Catholic fraternity of Fathers, 
Sons (Ages 6-18), and Priests - the goal is Sainthood and 
virtue. Adventure, the outdoors, hiking, camping, 
hunting, shooting, fishing, and survival skills are the 
canvas. If you'd like more information or to sign up, 
please email Ben Becker at beckbej719@gmail.com or 
call 260-619-1373. Dads, this is an exciting NEW 
Catholic movement that will bring your relationship with 
your sons to the next level, on the journey towards love 
of Christ, holiness, and sainthood. Don't miss this 
AWESOME opportunity to grow your relationship with 
your sons/grandsons/nephews. CHECK OUT our 
N E W  i n f o r m a t i o n a l  w e b s i t e  &  s h a r e 
it! www.troopsfw.org   
 
MASS REQUESTS 
If you desire a Mass to be celebrated for a particular 
intention, please place the offering along with the 
specific intention in writing in an envelope clearly 
marked Mass Intention and place it in the collection 
basket or hand it to the priest.  For intentions for a 
specific individual, make sure to specify whether the 
person is living or deceased. Alternatively, you can 
approach the pastor or bring or mail the request to the 
church. We do not accept telephoned or emailed 
requests. Everything must be together at the time the 
request is made. Please note that Mass stipends are NOT 
tax-deductible according to IRS regulations.  
 
St. Vincent de Paul “Brown Bag Collection” 
Please continue to help our food bank here at Sacred 
Heart by taking a brown bag and filling it with non 
perishable foods. Every Friday the St. Henry-Sacred 
Heart St. Vincent de Paul Society has a food bank that is 
open to anyone living in the Fort Wayne area. Please 
bring the filled bag back by the 2nd Sunday of each 
month and it will be exchanged with another empty 
brown bag. This gives everyone an opportunity to help 
feed the poor in our city with this corporal work of 
mercy. Thanks in advance to all those who help keep the 
food bank in operation.   Please note that though the 
food bank has moved to St. Henry’s for the convenience 
of the patrons, we nevertheless continue to assist it. 

Twenty-fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
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